Email Sent - 2/25/18

Student Body,

I have always embraced the idea of "Student Voice" and believe everyone at WHS has the ability to be a change agent. Why not use your voice to make WHS a better place, the Waldwick community a better place and even the world. WHY NOT YOU!

There is a lot going on in the world that makes it tough to be a teenager now a days. I want to make sure I am there to support you in anyway possible. I need and want to do more for all of you!

Last week I spoke at the Student Council meeting about the recent school shooting in Florida and how students at that school and around the country have started a revolution. It just can't be the Student Council members, I need to include everyone that wants to be heard and be involved.

So on Monday during common lunch there will be a Student Voice meeting at 11:25 in the Little Theater. All are invited. I hope this is the first of many meetings involving this group that want their voice to be heard.

Spread the word!

Agenda

School Violence Movement (National Level) School Issues (Local Level)